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APD Releases Details of Officer-Involved Shooting in May 
 
ALBUQUERQUE – The Albuquerque Police Department released details of an officer-
involved shooting in May. 
 

SUMMARY OF INCIDENT 
Date of Incident: May 3, 2022 

Location: 7640 Central Ave., S.E. 
 
On May 3, 2022 at approximately 12:37 a.m., SE officers were dispatched to the 
Albuquerque Inn at 7640 Central Ave SE. While on the call for service officers began 
hearing multiple shots fired in the area between multiple vehicles. 
 
One of the offender vehicles confronted officers in front of the Albuquerque Inn and 
began firing at the officers. At least one officer returned fire which prompted the vehicle 
to flee the area. No officers were injured by gunfire during this incident and no offender 
information has been located.  
 
Subject: Unknown 
 
Involved Officer: 

 Mark Holman, who has been with the department since 2019, has not been 
involved in prior officer-involved shootings. 

 
Over the next several months, APD will continue to investigate and analyze this 
incident. Detectives will continue interviewing any new witnesses that come forward and 
complete any forensic tests. After the investigation is complete, APD’s Force Review 
Board will forward the findings to the Superintendent of Police Reform to determine if 
this incident met the high standards of the Albuquerque Police Department. The Multi-
Agency Task Force will forward its case to the District Attorney’s Office to make any 
determination of criminal charges. 
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